
10 DOWNING STREET

THE PRIME MINISTER 11 August 1980

Thank you for your letter of 6 August, telling me of two

interesting new developments in which Rigby Electronics is now

involved.

I know that manufacturing industries are facing considerable

difr i culties at the moment, but I am encouraged to learn of the

positive example you are setting in facing up to these problems.

As you know, I was most impressed by the energy, enthusiasm, and

spirit of innovation which I saw at Pendlebury last summer, and

your new projects confirm my impressions.

B Rigby, Esq
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